SUMMER

Our Church School program held a Summer Kids Club on Sunday, June 23. Using the
colors of the rainbow as their guide, the group enjoyed hunting around the church grounds.
The kids found flower petals, berries, pinecones, and a lot of green to fill their buckets.
Thankfully the rain ended early, and the sun warmed the adventure! Thank you to Jennifer
Dimmer and Shandy Roehrig for coordinating this event.
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